
Newsletter  

Monday 18th March 2024 
Year 1 Active Kids Club 

Due to unforeseen circumstances, Year 1 Active Kids Club will be 
cancelled on Friday (22nd March). Tea Club is available for           

anyone that needs it. 

Forest Schools 
 

On Wednesday, Year 6 will be taking part in an educational forest 
school lesson led by our forest school leader, Chris. Please ensure 
children bring suitable clothing and footwear for the weather and 
bring a waterproof coat. We also ask that any long hair is tied back 

for this session.  
Children will need to come to school in school uniform as it is 

school photograph day. 

SATs Booster Club  

Due to parent consultations, SATs Booster Club will be cancelled 
tomorrow (Tuesday). Apologies for any inconvenience this may 

cause. 

Parents’ Meetings 

A reminder that parents’ meetings are taking place virtually this 
week via School Cloud. Thank you to those parents of children in 

Classes 1, 6, 10 and 12 for attending meetings today.  

If you have any questions or issues with School Cloud, please 
contact the school office. 

Red Nose Day 

Thank you for all of your generous donations to Comic Relief 
that were received as part of our School Council’s Red Nose Day 

fundraising efforts on Friday. We raised over £300!  

The children enjoyed wearing something red or something that 
makes them smile but the highlight of the day was definitely the 

‘Pin the Red Nose on the Teacher’ competition. Well done to 
the winners of this competition.  

Thank you to our fantastic School Council too for organising 
another great fundraising event! 

Stars of the Week 

Our stars of the week for last week are:  

Nursery: Matilda     Class 1: Loic     Class 2: Jude 

Class 3: Ariana    Class 4: Emily   Class 5: Noah   

Class 6: Harrison     Class 7: Hadleigh    Class 8: Lucas  

Class 9: Seren    Class 10: Hattie     Class 11: Poppy 

Class 12: Summer    Class 13: Taylor     Class 14: Devon 

Whole School Award: Kai (Class 8)  

Well done to them all! 

Friends of Wynyard Primary - Bag2School 

Your support for our Bag2School collection is very much        
appreciated. We are still accepting donations this week and 

these can be left under the school canopy at the front of school.  

You can use any bag to donate your items and don’t forget to 
ask grandparents, friends or neighbours in case they have             

anything to donate.  

Donations accepted are: adults and children’s clothes; shoes 
(tied together please); hats; belts; handbags; and soft toys.          
Unfortunately, branded school uniform cannot be included. 

Easter Egg Decorating Competition 

On Wednesday 27th March, we will be holding an Easter egg    
decorating competition for children across school. If they would 

like to take part, children can bring their decorated egg/eggs 
into school from Tuesday 26th March before judging takes 

place on Wednesday, with the winner from each class receiving 
a prize. Eggs will then be sent home on Wednesday at the end 

of the day.  

School  Class Photographs 

Tempest photography will be in school to take class photographs 
on Wednesday 20th March. Please ensure that all children 

come to school in full school uniform. Children can get changed 
for trampolining and forest schools after their photographs 

have been taken. 

Year 6 Easter Raffle 

This year, we will be holding an Easter Raffle, with all funds 
raised going towards the Year 6 residential to Paris at the end of 

the year. We have kindly received donations of a range of           
delicious eggs in all shapes and sizes.  

Tickets for the raffle will be available for children to buy in their 
class from Wednesday 20th March until Monday 25th March. 

Tickets will cost £1 per strip. We will also be selling tickets at the 
front of school before and after school on Friday 22nd and  
Monday 25th March, should you wish to buy them then. 

The draw will then take place in whole-school worship on          
Tuesday 26th March. 

Nursery Admissions September 2024 

If you have applied for a Nursery place for your child to start with 
us in September, you should have received an email from Mrs 

Hunter, our Early Years Leader, regarding the admissions process. 
If you have not received this email, please contact the school office 

to ensure we have your correct contact details. 

Electric Scooters 

Please be aware  that electric scooters are not permitted on the 
school site. This includes the access road to school from Stoney 

Wood Drive. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 


